
FIRE-EMS LOG 
 

Friday, October 14 
 
3:20 pm: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Gorwin Drive.  A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
7:20 pm: Weekend Duty Officers Captain Michael Curnyn and Lieutenant Dan Moulton, the 
ambulance, Rescue 1 and Engine 3 were dispatched to a motor vehicle rollover on Norfolk Street. 
One person was transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 
 
 
Saturday, October 15 
 
1:30 pm: Weekend Duty Officer Captain Michael Curnyn investigated an electrical hazard on 
Mechanic Street. 
 
5:57 pm: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Woodland Street. The individual 
refused transport and a signed refusal form was obtained. 
 
7:16 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical emergency on 
Mellen Street. A resident was transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 
 
 
Sunday, October 16 
 
11:54 am: Chief Michael Cassidy, Weekend Duty Officer Lieutenant Dan Moulton, and the ambulance 
responded to a motor vehicle crash on Washington Street. One person was transported to MetroWest 
Medical Center, Framingham. A second individual refused transport and a signed refusal form was 
obtained. 
 
3:24 pm: Chief Michael Cassidy and Weekend Duty Officers Captain Michael Curnyn and Lieutenant 
Dan Moulton investigated an alarm activation on Garret Way. 
 
 
Monday, October 17 
 
6:22 am: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Hollis Street. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
6:39 am: An Ashland Fire Department ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Brookview 
Road. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
11:02 am: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Norfolk Street. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Natick. 
 
 
Tuesday, October 18 
 
5:05 pm: Chief Michael Cassidy responded to an odor investigation on Green Street.  
 
 



Wednesday, October 19 
 
11:19 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical emergency on 
Hollis Street. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
2:22 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical emergency on 
Church Street. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
4:07 pm: The ambulance responded to a motor vehicle crash on Washington Street. One person was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
 
Thursday, October 20 
 
8:42 am: The ambulance and paramedics from Events EMS responded to a medical emergency on 
Concord Street. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Framingham. 
 
12:39 pm: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Summer Street. A resident was 
transported to Milford Regional Medical Center. 
 
1:31 pm: The ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Mill Street. A resident was 
transported to MetroWest Medical Center, Natick. 
 
4:00 pm: Chief Michael Cassidy and Firefighter Keith McKeown responded to an investigation on a 
Highland Street. 
 
7:46 pm: The ambulance and paramedics from the Ashland Fire Department responded to a medical 
emergency on Washington Street. A resident was transported to MetroWest Medical Center, 
Framingham. 
 
8:37 pm: The backup ambulance responded to a medical emergency on Washington Street. The 
individual refused transport and a signed refusal form was obtained. 
 


